
 

 

 

W O R S H I P AT 9  A M  
S E V E N T H  S U N D A Y  O F  E A S T E R  

May 29, 2022 

  INTROIT    The Lord’s Prayer                       Erica Scaglione 
  HYMN OF PREPARATION           I Stand Amazed in the Presence
                              Dr. Kathy Tuminello   
  WELCOME                          Felix Koutsourais, Lay Leader 
  MEMORIAL DAY PRAYER 
  GREETING Oh How He Loves You and Me   
  SCRIPTURE READING: PSALM 47:5-9             Felix Koutsourais 
 *HYMNS Jesus, Keep Me Near the Cross          No. 301 

  In the Garden             No. 314  
  MESSAGE              A Matter of Life and Death  

Pastor Don Pratt 
John 11 selectively 

 *HYMN  Crown Him With Many Crowns                   No. 327 
  APOSTLE’S CREED             No. 881 
  PRAYER WITH LORD’S PRAYER 
  OFFERING Alleluia                        Erica Scaglione 
*DOXOLOGY Praise God From Whom…            No. 94 
  PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING 
*HYMN  Be Thou My Vision                        No. 451 
*BENEDICTION  
  POSTLUDE The Celebration of Life 
 

9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 
11 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne 

 
 

 

VISITING US TODAY? 
Stop by the Connection Center in the lobby to find out more 
about St. Paul! You can also visit our website: stpaulumc.org, 

download our app, or join our mailing list to keep up to date on 
all the latest news. Our Next Steps class is May 1 if you’d like to 

learn more about faith and St. Paul. 
 

FILL OUT A CONNECT CARD 
Let us know you’re worshipping with us and share prayer re-

quests or other needs: stpaulumc.org/connect-card 
 

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE 
Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click the “Give” link at the 
top of the page. You can also click on Give in our free St. Paul 

app (search St. Paul United Methodist in your app store).  
 

 
 

The Wiggle Room is available on the right side of the  
lobby for nursing mothers and others with children. 

P R A Y  F O R  A  S T U D E N T   
T H I S  S U M M E R  

Join Pastor Don on Thursdays at 1 PM 
starting this Thursday for a zoom study 
and discussion. Join us for the full hour, 
or stay as long as you can. If you aren't 
able to join us live, we'll also post the 
zoom recording in our St. Paul Facebook 
Group. The study will focus on the book 
"Sheltering in the Psalms" in June and 
then move to Proverbs in July. You can 
buy the book on amazon. Email 
church@stpaulumc.org for the zoom link 
or find it on our website. 

O N L I N E  B I B L E  S T U D Y  
S T A R T S  T H I S  T H U R S D A Y  

T H E  C H U R C H  O F F I C E  W I L L  
B E  C L O S E D  M A Y  3 0 .  

This summer our students are going to 
be growing closer to God and each other 
at Teen Valley Ranch, serving others on 
their mission trip, serving at Open Arms 
on Tuesdays, worshipping together and 
more. As they grow in faith and give in 
love together this summer, we want to 
support them with prayer. We’re looking 
for Prayer Pals who are willing to commit 
to praying each day this summer for one 
of our students, and to writing an en-
couraging note that the student will re-
ceive on their trip to Teen Valley Ranch 
this June. Notes must be turned in by 
June 9. You can drop off notes at the 
office, or email alison.v@stpaulumc.org. 
If you’d like to be a Prayer Pal, sign up on 
our website or on our app, or call us at 
727-584-1865. Once you’re signed up, 
you’ll receive the name of the student 
you will pray for this summer. If you have 
questions, you can reach out to Cindy 
Pratt at cindykpratt@yahoo.com 

https://www.stpaulumc.org
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://shelbygiving.com/stpaulumc
https://www.facebook.com/groups/stpaulumc
https://www.facebook.com/groups/stpaulumc
https://www.amazon.com/Sheltering-Psalms-Prayer-Charles-Wesley/dp/1955473013/ref=sr_1_fkmr0_1
mailto:church@stpaulumc.org
https://www.stpaulumc.org/event/6039824-2022-06-02-summer-in-the-scriptures/
mailto:alison.v@stpaulumc.org
https://www.stpaulumc.org/about-us/news/pray-for-our-students-this-summer
https://www.stpaulumc.org/about-us/news/pray-for-our-students-this-summer
mailto:cindykpratt@yahoo.com


 

 

C O N N E C T  
 

FACEBOOK GROUPS 
FB Group - StPaulUMC 

FB group -StPaulParentsLounge 
 

KIDS & STUDENTS 
Connect with Children and Student Minis-
tries online and in person. See below for 
social media links and visit our website for 
kids and students. 
 

ADULT STUDIES 
Visit our website to learn about Adult 
Studies meeting in person or online. 
 

SUNDAY STUDIES 
9:30 AM: Homeward Bound  - Room 202 

10:15 AM: Friendship  - Room 201 
10:30 AM: Inspirations - Room 212 

 

TUESDAY STUDY 
10:30 AM Lightseekers - Room 212 

 

Need help connecting?   
Email church@stpaulumc.org 

Fill out Connect Card 
www.stpaulumc.org 

StPaulUMCLargo 
StPaulChildrensMinistry 
SPUMCLighthouse 

 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 
StPaul_Treehouse 
stpaul_lighthouse 

D E A T H S  

P R AY E R  L I S T  

Bonnie 
Cassie N. 
Darlene 
David & Kevin 
Dean P. 
Del & Amy 
Dennis & Jane 
DO & Family 
Don & Nancy  
Don W. 
Greg & Family 
Helen M 
Jamie 
Janet G. 
Jerry, Helga & Fami-
ly 
Joe 
Julia S. 
Karen 
Kathy S. 
Kim & Jack M 
Larry & Family 

Lois H 
Lori & Family 
Lucy 
Marian & Kelly 
Mark 
Megan S. 
Melissa S. 
Michael & Lucy 
Mike 
Mike & Family 
Nicole S. 
Ostomy Support 
Group 
Patty P 
Paul & Family 
Rachel 
Rich 
Riley 
Russ & Carmen 
M. 
Sharon W. 
Sheldon N. 

Shirley 
Shirley R 
Sue 
Tammy B. 
Tina L. 
Tom K. 
Tom M. 
Topi 
Trent 
Windell W. 
Yvette C. 
 
 
 

Please pray for the 
family & friends of 

Wini Hampton 
who recently passed  

on to life eternal.  
 

The Open Arms truck will be at 
the church on Sunday morning, 
June 12, and we want to pack 
the truck with some of the spe-
cific things that the ministry 
needs. Bring any of these items 
on Sunday, June 12 to help 
Open Arms serve our commu-
nity:  
 

• Full size toiletries 
• Toilet paper 
• Pasta and/or Sauce 
• Cereal 

P A C K  T H E  T R U C K   

W O M E N ’S  M O V I E  
N I G H T  

Women are invited to join us 
on Friday, June 24 from 6 to 
8 PM for a movie night at the 
church! We'll munch on pop-
corn and watch "Mom's 
Night Out."  RSVP online or 
by calling 727-584-8165 and 
let us know if you need 
nursery care.  

M I S S I O N  E N V E L O P E S  
D U E  J U N E  5   

If you took a mission enve-
lope, or you're planning to 
take one this Sunday, don't 
forget to turn in your dona-
tion by Sunday, June 5. A 
huge thank you to everyone 
who has made a donation to 
support our students on their 
missions trip! We are so grate-
ful to you for making it possi-
ble for our students to serve 
others in this meaningful way.  

Join us after 11 AM worship on June 
12 for a service of consecration for the 
columbarium that is now hosting the 
remains of the loved ones who were 
buried in the sanctuary memorial gar-
den. We will meet by the columbarium, 
which is located under the archway to 
the left of the Highland entrance, for a 
short service.  

C O N S E C R A T I O N  S E R V I C E  
F O R  C O L U M B A R I U M  

WE CELEBRATED BEING 
DEBT FREE LAST SUNDAY! 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulUMC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulParentsLounge
https://www.stphttps:/www.stpaulumc.org/children/k-5/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/adults/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/connect-card/
https://www.stpaulumc.org
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulChildrensMinistry
http://www.facebook.com/SPUMCLighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/StPaulUMCLargoFL
http://www.instagram.com/StPaul_Treehouse
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
https://stpaulumc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/040c6976-1ef6-4445-bf24-70caf374888f

